
Name: Ronald Wardell 

 

Email: rwardell@wardelllawfirm.com 

 

Subject: Review of Robert S. Bennett:  

 

Message: I have known Robert for almost as long as I have practiced law, which is 36 years. I 

have always observed him to be a man of great integrity and diligence. He has impressed me, 

through professional and personal association, as a industrious, highly qualified and extremely 

ethical lawyer who fully represents his clients within the bounds of the law. Because of these 

qualities and the significant value that Robert brings to the legal profession and our community 

in general, I find it aplorable that he has been treated so caustically by our State Bar. Any 

reprehensible conduct is that which is connected with the State Bar's prosecution of Robert under 

the circumstances in question and his resulting disbarment. 

 

Sent on: 29 April, 2015 
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